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Crane, Nancy T 
~~ ~~~ ~~~~~ 02-022N 

From: Gloria Leinbach [inthepeach@earthlink.net] 02-022N-392 

Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 9:30AM Gloria Leinbach 

To: Crane, Nancy T 

~~ ~~~~ 

Subject: Comment on FDA Draft Proposal to Codex CCNFSDU on Dietary Supplements 

To: Beth Yetley, FDA 

c/o Nancy Crane, FDA 

Dr. Yetley and Ms. Crane: 

Please do not increase regulation of dietary supplements. I do not want to go 
through a doctor to get my supplements. 

I n  addition it is our right to have health claims on supplements. We have a 
RIGHT to learn about the beneficial health properties of dietary supplements and 
to obtain them without restrictions and without a doctor of any kind. 

Gives us information on what seems to work and what seems to  be fruadulent, 
then let us decide. 

How about paying attention to the pesticides used to grow cotton that end up in 
our food via cotton oil?? 

How about paying attention to the poisons that are allowed in the perfume 
industry? 

. .  
Frankly it is hard for me to believe that you are considering any such 
regulations. I am writing a t  this late date because Ipreviously thought it was 
some kind of internet hoax. 

Gloria Leinbach 

Occupational Therapist 

718 West 171 Street, #22 

New York. NY 10032 


